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Please approve ranked choice voting for Oregon. 

Numerous states have switched to this form of voting to ensure a more equitable and 

democratic form of voting. 

I feel that this would let people feel that their vote counts even if they choose to vote 

for a third-party candidate and thus allow all of us to truly feel that our vote counts. 

This could lead to a more participatory democracy in my opinion.  


